
 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

    

  

 

  

  

 

     

      

 

        

  

   

 

     

   

 

 

 

  

    

     
 

 

  CLASS COMMENDATIONS 
WELL DONE TO ALL THOSE CHILDREN WHO  

RECEIVED A CLASS COMMENDATION THIS WEEK 

 
 Best Class Attendance Winners 

Week ending 21.12.2016  

         

KS1 – Class  6 90.9% 

KS2 – Class 10 92.0%             

We hope you like your delicious cookies. 

Keep it up! 

 

*** 

Whole School Class Attendance 

Week ending 21.12.2016 

 

Please be advised that the national 

average for school attendance is 

96.0% 

 

Red Zone = below 90% 

Amber Zone = below 95% 

Green Zone = above 95% 

 

 Class 1  73.9%   

 Class 2 75.9%     

 Class 3 71.0%      

    Class 4 73.3%  

 Class 5  64.9%    

 Class 6 90.0% 

     Class 7 78.3%   

Class 8 81.0%     

 Class 9 78.3%  

 Class 10 82.2%      

 Class 11    92.0%   

 Class 12 90.8%   

 Class 13 78.0%    

 Class 14 88.9%     

 Class 15 82.8%   

 Class 16 77.0%      

 Class 17 85.6%   

 Class 18 90.8%      

 Class 19 89.9%     

 Class 20 84.5% 

 Class 21  85.1% 

      

Whole school attendance 

  

 81.6%  
 

 

Class 1: Adriana S. 

Class 2: Jack J.       

Class 3: Oskaras P. 

Class 4: Dominik P.                  

Class 5: Dhyan C.           

Class 6: Victoria P. & Alexis B.                       
Class 7: Neve P. & Samuel S.       

Class 8: Danielus B. & Trinity A.     

Class 9: Goda A.   

Class 11: Romandas A.                   

 

 

                        

 

Class 12: Ceyla D.      

Class 13: Eduard B.                        

Class 14: Lexie E.   

Class 15: Jessica S.            

Class 16: Alex W.  

Class 17: Isabel G.                

Class 18: Tharun J. & King Z.       

Class 19: Finley M. 

Class 20: Abby L.        

Class 21: Molly K.      
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Purchasing Dinner Tickets 
Children in KS2 require a dinner ticket to enable them to have 

a school dinner.  We ask that tickets are purchased in advance.     

 

These can easily be purchased direct from Cook on Monday 

mornings from the school dining hall, by telephoning Havering 

Catering Services on 01708 433119 and paying by a 

debit/credit card or online by visiting 

www.havering.gov.uk/schooldinners.  

 

If you currently owe any monies to Havering Catering Services 

please ensure to pay immediately.   

 

 
 

Christmas Fete 

Thank you to all who attended our Christmas Fete on 

the last day of term.  £1268.00 was raised from this 

event.   We still have some unclaimed raffle prizes. 

 

If you would like to join our PTA please speak to Mrs 

Rowley for further information. 

    
 

 

http://www.havering.gov.uk/schooldinners


 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

           

 

     

 

  

  
    

   
 

 

 

  

 

  

 

    

  

     

      

        

 

  

   

   

     

  
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Mill Rythe Final Payment 

The final payment for the Year 6 trip to Mill 

Rythe is due by the 31st January 2017 at the 

latest. Please ensure that payment is sent 

into school in a sealed envelope via your 

child’s book bag along with your payment 

card. 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Abacus Breakfast & After School Club 

If you are looking for a breakfast or after 

school club provider Abacus are situated in 

our Hub. If you would like to find out more 

please telephone them on 07903708764. 

They are now an Ofsted registered provider 

enabling you to use childcare vouchers or 

working tax credits. 

 

Young Voices at the O2 Arena 

If your child is attending the Young Voices concert on the 16th 

January please remember to collect your tickets from Mrs Tebbutt 

in the Finance Office.  Thank You 

   

After School Clubs 

Clubs start on Monday 9th January.   There are still some spaces 

available on the Monday tag rugby club  and the Wednesday Multi 

Sports  club for pupils in Years 3 – 6. Forms are available from the 

main school office. 

   

New Course at Crowlands Primary School 

We will be holding a Triple P course from the 9th January 

until Monday 20th March here at school.  If you would like to 

find out more please attend the information session on the 

9th January from 9am. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT TERM DATES 

January 2017  

Thursday 12th Class 21 start swimming lessons for 5 weeks 

Monday 16th School Choir @ O2 Arena – Young Voices concert 

Tuesday 17th Class 7 visit to Colchester Zoo 

Tuesday 17th PTA Annual General Meeting.  All welcome to attend. 6.00pm 

Wednesday 18th Class 8 visit to Colchester Zoo 

Friday 20th Class 9 visit to Colchester Zoo 

  

February 2017  

Wednesday 8th Girls Football Tournament – details to follow 

  

 

 


